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Intramural soccer kicks off in the new indoor faculty for students 

Washburn University’s annual intramural soccer season begins next Tuesday at 7 p.m. for 

all leagues in the indoor athletic facility. This is a brand-new experience for all soccer players; 

no team has been able to play on the new indoor turf until this season.  

 “I've never used the indoor facility; it isn't open to the public and I'm really pumped to try 

out my new cleats on the turf,” said Charles Dilliehunt, forward for the men’s intramural team.  

Dilliehunt will be kicking off his team this year, not on the basketball court, but in the 

center circle of the field. He will also be cheering on teams in the women's and co-ed leagues 

when his team is done playing. For more information, follow @WUSRWC on Twitter or 

download the IMleagues app.  
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• Washburn's fall indoor intramural soccer season starts for men, women, and co-ed 
leagues. 

• Charles Dilliehunt is a seasoned veteran that has played in the Rec and is looking forward 
to utilizing the new indoor turf field. 

• The season starts for everyone on October 26. 

• Kickoff starts at 7 p.m. 

• The games will be occurring in Washburn's brand new indoor athletic building on the 
south end of campus. 

• Everyone is welcome to watch and cheer on the teams that play for thirty minutes. 
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• Washburn’s fall intramural indoor soccer season starts men, women, and co-ed leagues.  

• Photographers may shoot photos from the blue area that surrounds the soccer field.  

• Photographers may also shoot from anywhere else they wish, so long as they don't enter 
the playing field or obstruct other players and coaches.  

• The game will take place on October 26. 

• First game is scheduled for 7 p.m. with each game lasting 30 minutes. 

• The game will be held at Washburn’s indoor athletic facility. 
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